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Upcoming	Zoom	Meetings:	

	
We	look	forward	to	seeing	you	virtually	on:	
	
October	19th	at	6:30PM	for	our	Board	Meeting,	and	
	
October	27th	at	7:00PM	for	our	Family	Support	
Group	Meeting	
	
For	more	information	about	the	meetings,	or	to	
receive	the	link	to	join,	please	call	NAMI	Amador:	
	
(209)256-1293,	or	send	us	an	email:	
namiamador@hotmail.com	

Follow us on Socia l Media for updates on resuming our in-person meetings.  
Twitter:  @NAMIAmador 
Facebook:	www.facebook.com/namiamador	
Instagram: @namiamadorcounty 
Website: www.namiamador.org 



	
CORONAVIRUS AND MENTAL HEALTH: 

	 	
	 	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	
	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	
	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	
	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	
	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	

  

Are	Natural	Disasters	Causing	a	Mental	

Health	Crisis?	

 
After	any	natural	disaster	in	the	United	States,	

FEMA’s	Crisis	Counseling	Program	helps	

those	whose	mental	health	was	affected.	

However,	in	recent	years,	as	natural	disasters	

such	as	hurricanes,	tornadoes	and	wildfires	

have	gotten	more	severe	and	frequent,	the	

CCP	has	been	able	to	reach	less	and	less	

people,	and	some	don’t	even	know	it	exists.		

	

Even	more	importantly,	the	States	who	have	

the	most	catastrophic	of	events,	such	as	

California’s	wildfires,	use	the	Crisis	

Counseling	Program	to	support	those	who	

survived	the	disaster.	This	program	remains	

essential	to	combating	mental	illness	that	stems	

from	the	trauma	of	living	through	a	natural	

disaster.	Many	researchers	have	warned	that	

these	disasters	will	only	get	worse	due	to	

environmental	changes.	If	this	is	true,	the	

need	for	the	Crisis	Counseling	Program	will	

become	even	greater	than	it	is	now.		 	

	

To	read	more	about	the	CCP	and	the	

challenges	it	faces,	Click	Here		

	
 
 

 

 

Coronavirus and the Classroom 
 
As schools across the Country head back to school, the 
mental health of teacher’s is a growing concern. Not 
only will they have their regular tasks of grading and 
teaching their students, they will also have to ensure 
their classroom is properly sanitized, students are 
maintaining the proper social distance from one another, 
and trying to keep their attention through an iPad 
screen.  
 
There has already been an influx of teachers with 
depression, anxiety, and other mental health disorders. 
To learn how to support, or for more information on 
teachers dealing with the pandemic, Click Here  



    
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
                 
                 
                 
                 
                 
                 
                 
                 
                 
                 
                 
                 
                 
                 
                 
                 
                 
                 

  
  

 

9-8-8 Passes as National Suicide Hotline! 
 
The bill is approved by the Senate and is 
just waiting for the President’s signature 
to establish by July 16th, 2021, all calls to 
9-8-8 will be automatically transferred to 
the National Suicide Prevention Lifeline.  
 
Under the Act, States will be able to give 
resources to the mental health crisis 
line.  
 
To learn more about the National Suicide 
Hotline Designation Act,  
 
Click here 
 
  

 

September is Suicide Prevention 
Month 
 
Suicidal ideas and thoughts are serious. Don’t 
wait to get help. If you or someone you know 
is struggling, please contact your doctor or 
 
Visit the National Institution of 
Mental Health Website 



 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

   
  

Community	Announcements:	
	

Check	out	these	upcoming	Events	and	Workshops!	
Tell a friend to sign up for Amador County’s 
Code Red for emergency notifications! 
 
Help keep Detert Park clean by participating 
in park clean-up!  

Do you someone seriously financially affected by Coronavirus? 
Let them know about Mother Lode Job Training’s Expense 
reimbursement!  



 
 

  Resources for You….  
 
                 
                 
                 
                 
                 
                 
                 
                 
                 
                 
                 
                 
                 
                 
                 
                 
                 
                 
      
 

• For more information on our Family Support Group please contact group facilitator Terri: (209) 418-
5615, 

 Or Stacey: (209)304-0868 
  

• For more information on our Weekly Connection Support Group contact group facilitator  
Joelle Miller: (209)256-1293 

 

          
 
 

 
 

 
 

 Phone Numbers: 
 
 NAMI Amador: 209-256-1293 
 Amador County Behavioral Health: 209-223-6412 

Substance Abuse and Mental Health Services Administration’s National Hotline: 1-
800-662-HELP 

 Sierra Wind and Recovery Center: 209-223-1956 
 Victory Village Veteran’s Center: 209-223-2286 
 Senior Center: 209-223-0442 
 

	
Programs	of	NAMI	Amador	are	supported	in	part	by	a	California	Mental	Health	Services	Act	contract	with	the	Amador	County	Behavioral	

Health	Department.	NAMI	Amador	is	a	legal	entity	separate	and	distinct	from	NAMI,	Inc.	NAMI	Amador	is	a	California	non-profit	
Corporation,	and	Federal	tax	exempt	public	charity,	ID	#:	87-0708427	



 
 
 
 
 

Please contact Vanessa Compton for more information: 209-223 6315 


